
Alan Moroney - We need to save the Hills centre as a cultural venue for Castle 
Hill and surrounding areas 

  

We need to save the Hills centre as a cultural venue for Castle Hill and surrounding areas 
It is hard enough for our elderly citizens to get out to see plays and music productions without the removal 

of a great centre in Sydney North west. 

  
Kind Regards 

  
Theresa Saint 

  
Theresa Saint 

Deputy Director of Nursing 

Norwest Private Hospital 
  

Ph:  02 8882 8811 
Fax:  02 8882 8803 

From:    "Theresa Saint" <Theresa.Saint@healthscope.com.au>

To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date:    4/29/2013 11:54 AM
Subject:   We need to save the Hills centre as a cultural venue for Castle Hill and surrounding areas
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